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The schools have started again and so have the normal routines of most 

everyone.  Also for the workmen who are busy in several defferent 

apartments.  Unfortunately, a bit of noise can't be avoided, but luckily it is 

not usually for very long.       
 

• On 4 October floor mats will be placed at the entry to the 

emergency staircases. Of course, it is not just a matter of placing 

them, but also of the care taken by the users to not bring in any 

filth.   
 

• In relation to the possible installation of new window panes on the 

backside of the building, ABK Bouw would like to first inspect the 
windows.  Therefore, every resident will receive a letter from them 

for an appointment.  The first letters have already been distributed 

in Building 'A'.       
 

• Information boards for the newsletters and notices have also been 

hung in the emergency staircases.  Now you can read read the 

information boards in the lifts, the central hall, the entry to the 

storage units and the emergency staircases.  In case you want your 
own copy, you can contact your Complex Commission.      
 

• Due to the illegal use of electric outlets in the storage units and the 
increasing number of electric bicycles, the direction is looking into 

the possibility of installing grounded outlets in the units or other 

possible solutions.  Fire safety is a very important issue to which 

there is no easy solution.  This issue will be brought up in the next 

Annual General Meeting in 2024.                   
 

On 17 October there will be a combined meeting of the direction, the 

complex commissions and the Board of Commissioners.    
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